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¢ denotes background papers are Exempt.

No Date approved by | Titie Decision
Director
1. Approved | The Director of Public The Director of Public Health approved the award of Oral Health Promotion
2" Dec Health approved the award | Programme. funding is currently only available for two years at £137,000 (Year 1 -
2015 of Oral Health Promotion £77,000 and year 2 - £60,000) — approved 2" Dec 2015

Programme. funding is
currently only available for

two years at £137,000 (Year
1 - £77,000 and year 2 -
£60,000)
Delegated Action
Type Number

The Director of Public Health approved the award a contract in respect of the School Health Education Unit (SHEU), | 1
for the delivery of a school based health survey. The cost of the contract is estimated as £5,000 to £10,000. This
cost will be funded from available resources within the Service - approved 5™ Nov 2015

The Director of Public approved the award a contract in respect of Face Front Inclusive Theatre for the delivery ofa | 2
theatre based programme in schools. The cost of the contract extension is £20,000 over two years — approved 12"
Nov 2015

The Director of Public Health approved the procurement of the home sampling programme for Haringey public 3
health in line with the local ‘step change’ programme at a cost of £25,470 over three years (£8,490 per year) —
approved 12" Nov 2015

The Director of Public Health approved the award of contract to the Medical Foundation for HIV & Sexual Health 4
(MEDFASH) for the provision of SHIP training to GPs and practice nurses - approved 7™ Dec 2015

The Director of Public Health has approved the extension of contract in respect of Innovative Health Consultancy 5
Limited, for the delivery of training in Haringey, in support of the ‘Making Every Contact Count. The contract period




will be 1 April 2016 to 31 March 2017 and the contract cost will be up to £13,650 depending on the number of
training sessions undertaken — approved 16" Dec 2015

The Director of Public Health has approved to extend the current contract for the Tuberculosis Awareness
programme, currently held by NAZ Project London, for a further 7 months from 01/09/2015 at the cost of
£23,500.00 - approved 6 Jan 2016




